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The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the United Nations presents its compliments to the
President of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC), and has the honor to refer to the
letter dated October 26", 2023, inviting countries to transmit their expression of interest to
present a Voluntary National Review (VNR) during the High-Level Political Forum (HLPF)
in 2025.

Accordingly, the Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the United Nations has the honor of
expressing herewith its request to be included in the list of countries that will present their
VNRs in 2025. This commitment is in line with our national practice of presenting the VNR
on a biennial basis.

In that connection, the Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the United Nations kindly
reiterates its request that Guatemala’s Fourth VNR be published on the official website of
the HLPF. A copy of Guatemala’s Fourth VNR and of the note verbale sent previously are
attached herewith.

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the President of ECOSOC, the assurances of its highest consideration.
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To the

President of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC)
United Nations

New York

C.c.

Office for Intergovernmental Support and Coordination
for Sustainable development

Department of Economic and Social Affairs (DESA)
United Nations

New York

57 Park Avenue, New York, N.Y. 10016 - Teléfonos: 001212-6794760 - Ext. 220, 210
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